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PRIDE
Well done to all of the children in Year 6 for completing the SATs tests this week in school. We
are very proud of the children for demonstrating such amazing perseverance and working so

hard this week and throughout the year. You all gave your absolute best and this is all that
matters. You are all superstars! 




There's lots to look forward to this term, as we move into summer. I hope that you have put
the important dates in your diary and will be coming along to our sports days, summer fair

and the annual Broadstairs Trip. You'll be sent booking information for Broadstairs very soon
and I have already put in an order for a lovely sunny day!




Have a lovely 'Eurovision' weekend. 

GYMNASTICS CLUB
Congratulations to  the children

in our gymnastics club who
performed brilliantly in their

competition this week.  

You can now find us on Instagram

@cooperslaneprimary



This week we have been reading the
story of 'The Three Little Pigs'. As you

can see the children have loved acting
out the story in their play. Edward

made a house for his pigs. He is the
big bad wolf; "I'll huff and I'll puff and

I'll blow your house down." In the
outside area the children built a

house with bricks, so the big bad wolf
could not blow the house down they

said. Look at the children climbing
and hiding in dinosaur land.

NURSERY

YEAR 2
We've continued our work

on fractions and have
learnt how to find fractions

of amounts. 
In geography, we learnt

about English culture and
designed posters. In

English, we discovered
there was a sequel to

Dragons Love Tacos, which
is very exciting and we

made predictions of what it
might be about and then

wrote our own blurbs.

RECEPTION
The children have been
super busy this week in

Reception. Daisy in
Waterloo practised her

basketball skills outside and
managed to bounce the ball
603 times! Noah, Adam and
Cary made volcanoes in the

sandpit. Alina made a
shelter in the classroom

using pegs and blankets - it
was very cosy.​



Year 3 
This week Year 3 had a visit
from the lovely Dan Baldwin

to teach them all about
muscles and the skeletal
system. We thought of

questions to ask and Dan
gave us great responses! We
completed practical activities
such as jogging and wall sits. 
 We learnt lots of interesting
facts such as we are taller in

the morning versus the end of
the day. We would like to say
a massive thank you to Dan

for teaching us.​

year 1 
In this week’s Year 1 adventures,
we have been making our very
own play dough to add to  the
outdoor area, we have been
showing off our great maths

skills around multiplication and
division, playing great games in

Phonics and learning more
about our Prime Minister. 

We wonder what adventures
we'll have next week?



Year 6 have started working on
their buggies for the annual

'Year 6 Buggy Race'. We have
thought about the design

process and carefully
measured our wood before

using a saw to cut it to size. We
also thought carefully about

our designs and what we
wanted our buggies to look

like. There are some wonderful,
unique and creative designs,
and we cannot wait to make

them a reality!

YEAR 4 
This week, some of year 4 took
Science lessons outside in our

Peace Garden. This learning was
linked to our unit 'Living Things
and their Habitats'. We were on
the hunt for creatures in their
homes, but were careful not to
disturb their habitats. We then
discussed some of the ways in

which habitats around the world
can change because of issues

like pollution and global
warming. 

YEAR 6 

YEAR 5 This week we have been really enjoying learning
more in History about the Spread of Islam and
the Holy Wars. Last lesson, we learnt that the
spread of Islam resulted in contributions to

science, mathematics and art. 

We learnt about Avicenna, an
Islamic doctor who wrote the

"Canon of Medicine" which
doctors used up until the 17th
century. Many of his teachings
have influenced doctors and

the treatment of patients
today. We also found out that

the city of Jerusalem is
considered the Holy Land by
Christians, Muslims and Jews.

Finally, we learnt about the
many crusades to take over
Jerusalem led by Christian

Kings.



PTA UPDATE  
SUMMER FAIR UPDATE - VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED !

Thanks to everyone who has volunteered, but we still need lots more volunteers. Get in
touch via the form below if you can help - every hour helps!!!

The fair lasts for four hours, and with over a dozen stalls we need plenty of adults to help
keep everything up and running. If we can get a good number of people signed up then we
can share the work out in one hour slots – giving everyone plenty of time to enjoy the event

as well.
If you can volunteer – either for one hour during the fair, or before, or after – that would be
a huge help. Please register using the form below, and we will be in touch nearer the time

to confirm a slot. Thank you!
Register here - https://forms.gle/sMxSJdT4CMcaLeiN6


